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Amy Johnson

From: Josh Eggleston
Sent: Thursday, August 08, 2019 11:40 AM
To: Amy Johnson; Kelli Blechschmidt
Subject: RE: Contact Jim Lewis

Begin forwarded message: 

From: <triplett20@comcast.net> 
Date: August 6, 2019 at 9:12:30 PM PDT 
To: <jlewis@cityofsalem.net> 
Subject: Contact Jim Lewis 

Your 
Name 

Laurel Triplett 

Your 
Email 

triplett20@comcast.net 

Your 
Phone 

5033623165 

Street 729 Van Buren Dr NW,  

City Salem 

State OR 

Zip 97304 

Message 

The proposed city operating fee is unfair because a single person residing alone would be required 
to pay the same amount as a living unit where multiple people live (ie a family of 4, 4 roommates, 
etc). The fee should be based on the number of people who reside in a living unit (house, apartment, 
condo) and not be a flat rate on a living unit. Additionally it doesn't appear to be structure in a way 
that would allow it to be deductible on a tax return like property tax is.  
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